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Happy Birthday 
Ramya M. 07/05/2014 
Katelyn S. 07/06/2005 
Colin K.  07/09/2013 
Vincent M. 07/12/2015 
Aaron K. 07/15/2009 
Gavin H. 07/18/2012 
Mason J. 07/22/2011 
Zachary B. 07/25/2006 
Katherine H. 07/27/2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ms. Melinda 07/07/???? 
Ms. Rhianna 07/24/???? 

Park’s Edge Preschool 

Put a little PEP in your life! 

Ms. Emily  07/22/2013 
 

Dear Park’s Edge Preschool 
Families: 
 
Summer has arrived!  July 4th 
seems to mark the half-way 
point of summer for me and I 
cannot believe we are in July 
already!  PEP’s summer  
program is in full swing and 
children we haven’t seen since 
last summer are  
returning to PEP again.   
Happily, it feels like a family 
reunion celebration! 
 
All the fieldtrips planned are 
educational and fun!  Please 
pay close attention to fieldtrip 
departure time from PEP so 
your child is present when we 
leave for our fieldtrip  
destination.  At summer’s end 
we will take a poll to get  
parent and/or child’s input on 
summer programming for next 
year.  Special thanks to our 
summer fieldtrip planning  
committee (Ms. Rhianna, Ms. 
Melinda and Ms. Jenele) for 
planning another awesome 
summer at Park’s Edge  
Preschool!  
 
We all scream for ice cream…
and keeping our cool at Park’s 
Edge Preschool with Granny’s 
Treats.  Thursday is our  
favorite day during the  
summer at Park’s Edge  
Preschool.  The children and 
staff are treated to ice cream 
brought to us by an old-
fashioned ice cream truck.  We 
love Thursdays at PEP…it’s so 
cool!!  Stop in early on a   
Thursday and have some ice 
cream…anytime between 2:30 
and 3pm! 

 
It is not too late for children to 
sign up for Emanuel Church’s 
Vacation Bible School         
scheduled from 5:30 to 
7:30pm, Monday, July 23rd 
through Thursday, July 26th.  
This year’s theme is Under the 
Sea; ‘God Is Your Anchor’.  All 
children ages 3 through 12 
years old are welcome to join 
the fun for dinner, bible study 
and crafts.  Please sign-up at 
the Park’s Edge Preschool’s 
front desk and be sure to fill 
out a permission form and 
leave it with PEP office staff.  
Ms. Jenele and Ms. Julie are 
part of the Vacation Bible 
School programming.  This is 
the eighth year the VBS  
invitation has included Park’s 
Edge Preschool.   
 
Monday, July 23rd—Isaiah 43:2 
"When you go through deep 
waters I will be with you.”  
Tuesday, July 24th –Matthew 
4:19 “Follow me and I will make 
you fishers of all  
people.”                                                        
Wednesday, July 25th –Proverbs 
3:5 “Trust in the Lord with all 
your heart.”                                                                  
Thursday, July 26th—Family 
Celebration Day!  
Parents are invited for the  
celebration. 
   
The Department of  
Transportation has met with 
Emanuel Church and Park’s 
Edge Preschool about some 
possible ‘good news’ on the 
road construction and  
round-about.  The two-year 
project, scheduled directly in 
front of our building, is in    

discussion. The DOT may be 
focusing all their energies on 
the immediate area to         
complete the round-about this 
year.  They  guarantee           
accessibility to Park’s Edge   
Preschool/Emanuel Church at 
all times during the road       
construction, no matter what 
the outcome.  The DOT will be  
handling all communications to 
families about possible traffic 
patterns if this decision is 
made.  Watch for details 
through an email blast and on 
the Park’s Edge Preschool’s 
website if this new develop-
ment is approved. Safety is the 
number one     concern about 
the possible change of plans if 
approved by the village and 
DOT.   
Thank you. 
 
If your family doesn’t have 
plans on the Fourth of July   
Holiday yet, I recommend 
spending the day in Hales     
Corners on July 4th. There is so 
much to do…car show at Holz, 
bed races, parade, fireworks 
and more.  The details are       
included in this newsletter.  
Please have a safe holiday 
weekend whatever you choose 
to do on July 4th.  I will be on 
vacation the week of July 4th.   
Happy 242nd  
Birthday, USA! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen M. Kvalheim 



with the Little People.  Please 
bring 6-10 pictures so we can 

put them on the birthday board
-Thank you!  

Our other friends are having a 
blast growing and learning as 
well.  Max is finding his voice 

and becoming more  
acclimated to the toddler 

classroom! Finley has a lot of 
stories to tell. Claire likes to 

share with her friends. Natalia 
likes creat art and read books.  
Fletcher likes to make animal 
sounds, especially the lion and 

the elephant.   

Summer is here! Please check 
your child’s cubby for the 
appropriate clothing as the 
weather is getting warmer. 

Also, please bring a swimsuit 
and towel to leave in your 

child’s cubby so we can have 
water days.  Our themes for 
the month will be, The 4th of 

July: Stars and Stripes,    
Camping Fun, Christmas in 
July, and last but not least, 

Picnic Perfect Fun! 
 Our child of the month is 
Amelia, she loves to read 

books, dance, sing and play 

 The Toddler rooms skills we 
work on with the children are 
self help skills, sharing, and 

using nice touches.   
Just a friendly reminder that 

we will be closed on    

Wednesday, July 4th to       
celebrate Independence Day 

with friends and family. We 
hope everyone has a blast this 

July! 

Ms. Terri & Ms. Tricia 

 

 

Beautiful Butterflies 

Love Bugs 

Darling Dragonflies 
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welcome to Luke. 
Gracie, Charlette and 
their families. We also 
wish Abram and Sofia 
their families a fond 
farewell and see you  

later as they transition to 
the Beautiful Butterflies.  
Our Child of the month 

is Donovan. He likes 
going for walks and  

exploring himself in the 
mirror.  Donovan is also 

starting to bang at the 

toys on the toy bar.  
Our other Love Bugs are  

really flourishing as 
well. Sofia is pulling 

herself up to  her knees 
and Parker has mastered  

sitting up by himself.  
We look forward to a 
fun filled July and 

hope everyone has a 
safe 4th. 

 
Ms. Nicole & Ms. Adele  

 
 

July is here already! We 
have really been  

enjoying the warmer 
weather and all the  

activities that go along 
with it.  

Thank you to all the 
dads and grandads that 

came for our Father’s 
Day celebration. It was a 

treat to have everyone 
with us.  

This month we give a 
warm Love Bug  

own way.  Ezekiel is our greeter 
and waves hi and bye to everyone.  
Bodie and Weston are taking a few 
steps here and there and will be on 

the go in no time.  Coral is     
standing on her own and really 

enjoying art. Phoebe likes        
pretending with the kitty puppet, 

reading books and playing       
outside.  Vincent is exploring 

through music and outside play.  
We want to thank all our families 
for their active engagement in our 
program. The Carpenters told us 

Happy Summer! Our themes for 
the month include: Stars & Stripes, 
Camping Fun, Christmas in July, 
Picture Perfect Fun and Going to 

the Circus.  
Your children enjoy going       

outside, playing with bubbles, and 
building blocks.  

Last month they enjoyed       
painting with bingo dobbers,   

finger painting and loved playing 
in the small water table. 

Each Darling Dragonfly is growing 
more and more every day in their 

about their summer tradition of 
watching the sunrise for the   

summer solstice.  We also were 
blessed to have Becky Bertrandt 

help us with picture day again last 
month. A big thank you to our 

families who help make this     
program such a success! 

God Bless everyone during these 
fabulous summer months.  

 
Ms. Julie & Ms. Jacoba 

 
 
 

 



 
What a gorgeous June we 

had! We have enjoyed    
playing outside in the nice 

weather. Also, not having to 
water our garden too much 
because of the rain. We also 

had a great time at the    
Father’s Day Ice Cream    

Social and thanks to all the 
dads and grandads for    

participating.  In June, we 
also had fun practicing our 
colors and using the potty.  
 We welcomed our friend 
Callie and her family into 

our Busy Bees family, so be 

sure to come in and say    
hello.   

As it starts getting warmer, 
we will be having water 

play days. Please make sure 
your child has a swim suit 
or swim diaper and a towel 

here every day.   
Our themes this month are; 

The 4th of July, Camping 
Fun, Christmas in July,      
Picnic Perfect Fun, and     

Going to the Circus.  We 
will be having a picnic      

outside during the week of 
July 23-27 for one of the 

nicer days. If families could 
sign up to bring a fruit item, 

that would be greatly       
appreciated. Lastly, we 
would like to remind       

families that they can sign 
up to read a story and stay 
for lunch at any time. We 

welcome the chance to have 
new faces in the classrooms 
and the children enjoy the 

different interactions.  
We hope everyone has a safe 

and fun July 4th! 
 

Ms. Emily & The Busy Bees 
 

Our Frog friends are looking 

forward to July’s trips. A lot 

are asking, “Where are we 

going next?” McDonald’s, 

Chuck E. Cheese, the movies, 

and Kids in Motion are some 

of the children’s top trips. 

Another activity that we are 

looking forward to are the 

“We are Family” activities. 

This is when our Frog friends 

will partner up with some of 

the School Age children to 

create our projects, and more! 

June was a huge success! The 

Frogs had a blast on all of the 

fieldtrips. When we asked the 

children what their favorite 

part of the first trip was, they 

all replied, “The bus ride!”  

The children said that the 

foam pit and bucket swing 

was their favorite at Altius, 

basketball while swimming, 

the ice cream at mini golf, the 

funny TV pictures at bowling, 

and everything at Pump it Up!  

In July, we also have a lot of 

water days. Please watch for 

postings so your child has a 

swimsuit, towel, and water 

shoes for that day. We hope 

you all have a wonderful and 

safe 4th of July! Speaking of 

the 4th of July, What was    

Uncle Sam’s favorite snack? 

A firecracker! Ha Ha. 

Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Michele 

become more frequent through the 
month of July, so please keep 

bringing in those swimsuits! Ms. 
Jenele will be on vacation July 

13th- 18th, she is doing one of her 
favorite things, camping! 

Woohoo! Speaking of camping, 
one of our fun themes this July 

will be a camping unit July 7-13th.  
This week we will taste smores, 
have a pretend campfire and tell 
stories in the “dark”.  If you wish 
to join us please just let one of the 
teachers know,  we would love to 
have you! Our “homework” this 
month will be a silly one as we 

will be exploring Christmas in 
July, we thought it would be fun to 
create a family Christmas tree. We 

will send home a Christmas tree 
cutout and we hope you have    
decorating them. Please return 

them by July 23rd. We hope that 
you and your families have a safe 
and happy Fourth of July. We will 
see you August! Reminders- P.E.P 
will be closed Wednesday July 4th 

– Check Art Folders Daily �   

Ms. Jenele, Ms. Mary &  

Ms. Sandra 

 
God Bless America, 

Wow summer is flying by! Our 
adventure has been so much fun 
and we can’t wait to keep going. 
The bike blessing was a huge hit, 

and we got to ride our bikes 
around the building, something 

we have never have done  
before! The children did a great 

job staying together and  
pushing/peddling those bikes!  On 
Thursdays, we have been blessed 

with an ice cream truck that 
brings us yummy goodness that 
we have adored. Swim days will 

Busy Bees 

Fantastic Frogs 

Sunshine Room 
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Shining Stars 

Slithering Snakes 
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June has been a blast! We 
have gone on a lot of fun and 

exciting field trips! Our     
favorites so far have been 

bowling and Pump-It-Up. The 
children really loved seeing 
their shirts glow in the black 

lights. We also really enjoyed 
picking ice cream from the 

Granny’s Treats truck. Many 
of the children got to see their 

lips turn colors with their 
popsicles.  I would like to 

give a shout out to all the 
children in the Shining Stars! 
At every place we’ve visited 

they have been safe and     
respectful; I’m very proud of 
them all! We are grateful for 
all the help the parents have 
been giving in making sure 

their children have what they 
need on field trips, it has been 

very helpful!  

It was wonderful to see all the 
fathers that came to visit for 

Father’s Day and make ice 
cream sundaes with us! They 

were delicious! 

 In July we look forward to a 
lot more fun field trips, our 

first one being a walk to 
McDonalds! Thank you again 
for your cooperation during 

this busy, fun Summer        
season! 

Ms. Torri & The Shining 
Stars 

 

on coming up with team names and 
going to be designing team flags.   

Olympics weeks was a lot of fun, we 
were broken up into groups and   

created different countries.  They 

worked and learned about different 
flags, currency, climate, and         

constitutions for their country.  Not to 

mention creativity, language, and 
social studies. On Tuesday, July 3rd , 
we will present our countries to the 

class.  

The rest of the month we are going to 

be getting ready for our Musical in 
August.  We will be working and 

lines, props, and songs.  We are super 
excited about this class they are doing 

The start of the summer was a hit.   
This classroom switched a little and 
the main teachers in the School Age 

Snakes are Mr. Matt and Ms. 
Melinda, if you have any questions 

please feel free to come talk with us.  
Mini Golf did get cancelled on the 

19th ,but luckily we could make it up 
the next week on the 26th.   

We are working on teamwork this 
summer.  We are going to be dividing 
up like last year into different houses 

(teams) and working together to earn 
special things.  The groups are divid-
ed up randomly so there are older and 

younger children working together 

fairly.  They are working right now 

great with reading theater, where we 
read a short story and act it out for 

the other groups.  We think this years 

Musical will be an amazing             
experience.   

Just a few reminders, look at our 
parent table for any thing that needs 

to be signed.  Have extra clothes 

because accidents do happen. We 
also ask that your child have a swim 
suit and towel here daily for water 

play. 

We hope everyone has a fun and safe 

4th of July and enjoys their day off.  
It’s always a good start to the month 

with a party and fireworks.   

 Thanks so Much!   

Ms. Melinda & Mr. Matt 

Pettit National Ice Center and 

a trip to the movie   theater, to 

name just a few. We are also 

looking forward to the July 4th 

holiday along with our annual 

walk to McDonald’s (another 

favorite).  

This summer we are also 

working on using our words 

and sharing with friends.  You 

can help at home by encour-

aging your child with phrases 

such as, “I like when you…” or  

“ It’s     helpful when you…”   

A few reminders: Please make 

sure your child has a swim 

Q: What do you get when you 

combine an elephant with a 

fish? 

A: Swimming Trunks! 

June was a month full of fun! 

We had our Summer Program 

Kickoff! What a blast the field 

trip have been so far. We en-

joyed our first swim trip to St. 

Ann’s Aquatics, bowling, mini 

golfing and  Altius Gymnastics. 

Our favorite so far was Pump-

It-Up!   

July will bring us a lot more 

fun with Chuck-E-Cheese, 

suit and towel here daily as 

we will be taking advantage of 

those hot summer days.  Also, 

your child should have extra 

clothes, accidents and spills 

happen.  Lastly, PEP will be 

closed for the July 4th holiday.  

We hope everyone has a 

blessed and safe holiday and 

month filled with summer fun.  

Ms. Anna &  

The Purple Moon Room 

Purple Moon Room 



July 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

Important Dates: 
 
           
Wednesday, July 4th– PEP Closed for the holiday! Regular tuitions charges apply. 
 
Thursday, July 5th– Walk to McDonald’s-Younger: 10:30am 
      Older: 11:30 am 
 
Tuesday, July 10th– Daddy Yo’s– Younger: 9:45 am 
     Older: 12:30 pm 
 
Wednesday, July 11th– Chuck-E-Cheese–SOCKS REQUIRED- Younger: 9:00 am 
                Older: 11:30 am  
 
Tuesday, July 17th– Visit from Mrs. Claus– Younger: 9:15 am 
           Older: 10:20 am 
 
Wednesday, July 18th– visit from Santa Claus– Younger: 9:45 am 
               Older: 10:15 am 
 
Thursday, July 19th– National Pettit Ice Center– SOCKS & PANTS REQUIRED 
                  Older ONLY: 12:00pm 
 
Friday, July 20th-  St. Ann’s Aquatics– SWIM SUIT & TOWEL REQUIRED– Younger: 8:00 am 
                Older: 11:30 am 
 
Tuesday, July 24th– Nehemiah, the Yo-Yo Man– Younger: 9:30 am 
                  Older: 10:20 am 
 
Thursday, July 26th– Yoga w/ Ms. Emily– Younger: 9:30 am 
      Older: 10:00 am 
 
Tuesday, July 31st– Marcus Movie Theater– Younger: 9:00 am 
          Older: 12:00 pm 
 

Themes w/ Christian Sub Themes 

Preschool/School Age Themes 
 

тκлн-тκлс– July 4th 
There is freedom in Christ 

 
тκлф-тκмо– I Spy Some Fun 
God gives eyes to the blind 
Once was blind, now we see 

 
тκмс-тκнл– Christmas in July 

Every day is a good day to celebrate Christ! 
Celebrating more Jesus 

 
тκно-тκнт– Opposite Week 

God opens doors for opportunities 
 

Infant/Toddler Themes 
 

тκлн-тκлс– The 4th of July : Stars & Stripes 
Where the spirit of the Lord is, there is freedom 

 
тκлф-тκмо– Camping Fun 

Moses and the people of Israel 
Camping in Israel 

 
тκмс-тκнл– Christmas in July 
Celebrating more Jesus! 

The spirit of Christ is a year-round celebration 
 

тκно-тκнт– Picnic Perfect Fun 
God created nature and we should enjoy it whenever 

possible 
Proverbs 6:6 άLook to the antΧΦconsider her ways and 

be wise.έ 



 

Parent Advisory Council  

Hello Parkôs Edge Preschool Families, 
Parents WantedðThursday, July 12th, Kate Barret, an RN from the Hales Corners Health  
Department will be presenting a workshop titled óSmoke Free Spacesô.  We are opening this  
opportunity to parents to learn more in providing good health to their children.  The presentation 
will start promptly at 6pm.  Staff will receive in-service continuing education hours for a valuable 
workshop.  Please let us know if you are interested in attending this informative hour.  Thank you.  

 
I hope youôre enjoying your summer.  I know I have, with 3 kids playing baseball/softball this year, 
and one also going to gymnastics, I have been busy! The next PAC Meeting is scheduled for 

Thursday, July 19th at 5pm.  I hope you will join us to get to know other parents and an opportunity 
to impact our program.  Light refreshments are served if youôre coming from work and child care is 

available.  We hope to see you then.  Thank you! 
 

Happy Summer�  
 

Kristin Burr 

 

NAC Nook 

June 2018, Park’s Edge Preschool received a communication from the Association for Early Learning Leaders, the 
governing board of the NAC Accreditation that the Accreditation term has been adjusted.  Beginning 2018, the 

NAC Accreditation Term has increased from 3 years to 4 years.  The Accreditation process will, for the most part, 
remain the same with an Annual Report and fee due on the first and second anniversary.   

  
NAC Accredited Programs are automatically enrolled in self-study and receive the Accreditation Manuel via email 

upon receipt of the Second Annual Report and fee.  On the third anniversary, the program is required to send the 
completed Request for Validation Visit and fee.  The visit will be reviewed, scheduled, and conducted.  A new    

decision will be issued before the current Accreditation expiration date.   
 

Park’s Edge Preschool’s NAC Accreditation is 11/21/2016 through 11/21/2020.  These important dates are kept on 

file to ensure following compliance guidelines to avoid a lapse in NAC Accreditation.  The commission holds the 

director responsible for maintaining compliance with all National Accreditation Commission Standards. 

10627 W. Forest Home Ave 
Hales Corners, WI 53130 
Phone: (414) 427-9561 
Fax: (414) 427-1220 

Email:  
Ellen@parksedgepreschool.com 

CC:  
Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com 


